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 QTSO MEMORANDUM 
MEMO 
NUMBER: 2023-001 
TO: QIES State Coordinators 
CC:  CMS Central and Regional Office Contacts 
FROM: Greg Goetzel, QIES Technical Support Office 
DATE: 1/10/2023 
SUBJECT: ASPEN ePOC Updates 
 
ASPEN ePOC will be updated on Saturday, January 21, 2023. Changes will be in effect for 
State and CMS staff by the start of business on Monday, January 23. 

Included in This Release 
The ASPEN ePOC changes include: 

• All emails sent from ASPEN products will now have the time zone set on the date the 
email was sent. This makes it easier for email clients, like Outlook, to display the time 
correctly in different time zones. 

• The No ePOC Users for ePOC Facility email will now exclude closed facilities from the 
list, regardless of their ePOC Activation status. 

Activation 
The QIES team will make needed updates directly in the database so no action is required by 
state agency or regional office users for this release. 

If you have any questions concerning this information, please contact the ASPEN Help Desk 
at iqies@cms.hhs.gov or 1 (888) 477-7876. 
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